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Byrum, Shane

From: Steve Imhoff [Steve@arkansasheritage.org]
Sent:  Wednesday, August 04, 2010 8:25 AM

To: Byrum, Shane

Subject: RE: Cooper Tire; AHPP Tracking No. 33529

Thanks.
Steve Imhoff

From: Byrum, Shane [mailto:BYRUM@adeq.state.ar.us]
Sent: Wednesday, August 04, 2010 8:24 AM

To: Steve Imhoff

Subject: Cooper Tire; AHPP Tracking No. 33529

Steven Imhoff,

Your 7/29/2010 letter requested a topo map and project description for the permit modification for Cooper Tire & Rubber
Company, NPDES Permit No. AR0038822M and AHPP Tracking No. 33529. This permit modification does not involve any new
construction, only changes within the permit.

Shane Byrum, Engineer

NPDES Permit Section, Water Division
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317
501-682-0618 (voice)

501-682-0910 (fax)

byrum@adeq.state.ar.us



